Principal Dr. M. V. Sheeran B. Ed. (Hons), PG Dip. Ed., M.Ed., Ed.D.

Larne Road Carrickfergus BT38 7NL
Tel (028) 9335 1958 Fax (028) 9336 0612 Email info@edenps.carrickfergus.ni.sch.uk

2" September 2022
Dear Parent

During the week beginning Monday 5" September 2022 all parents from the classes
listed below will have an opportunity to meet their child’s teacher. Meetings have
been arranged for this week during which the class teacher will outline to parents the
rules and routines within their classrooms, the curriculum which is taught, homework
procedures etc.

The timing of these meetings have been arranged so that parents may collect their
children at the close of the meeting. The location of meetings will be in your
child’s classroom.

The times of the Parental Meetings are as follows:-

P6 -  Monday 5" September 2022 2.30 pm
P3 -  Monday 5" September 2022 1.30 pm
P4 -  Tuesday 6™ September 2022 2.30 pm
P5 - Wednesday 7" September 2022 2.30 pm
P2 -  Thursday 8™ September 2022 1.30 pm

There will be no meeting for Primary 1 and 7 parents, as a Transfer meeting was held
last term and Primary 1 parents will have individual consultations with Miss Reynolds

at a later time.

Yours sincerely

M. Steeran

M. Sheeran
Principal



